
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COUNTY OF COLUMBIA 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Columbia County Board of Supervisors shall hold a 

public hearing on the 13th of September, 2023 at 7:00pm in the Board of Supervisors 

Chambers, 401 State Street, Hudson, NY 12534, concerning the proposed enactment of 

Local Law No. 8 – 2023:  Imposing an additional transfer tax on the Conveyance of Real 

Property within the County of Columbia. 

 

Copies of said proposed local law are available in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors. 

 

By order of the Clerk of the Board, 

 

Kelly S. Baccaro 

September 6, 2023 


